
 

Dear Beth David members,  

The celebration of Purim begins on March 24th. Spread the joy of Purim! Participate in 
Sisterhood’s Mishloach Manot Project, which combines the mitzvahs of giving gifts of food to 
friends and family and feeding the hungry as directed in the Book of Esther (9:22). 

Every Beth David family will receive a gift bag including yummy hamantaschen baked by our 
Sisterhood and friends. Your donation from one of our CHAI categories will support Sisterhood’s 
initiatives, provide gifts to each of us, and be part of a donation to a food security organization 
(TBA.) In the spirit of Jewish giving, your donation will be anonymous, but your name will be 
listed as a Purim donor. Your gift is tax deductible as permitted by law. 

___$ 180.  Golden Groggers 

___$   90.  Queen Esther’s Investors 

___$   72.  Mordechai’s Meshugganahs 

___$   54.  Haman’s Hecklers 

___$   36.  King Ahasuerus Court Jesters 

___$   18.  Citizen of Shushan 

___       $   Other 

Please return this form by March 4th with your check made payable to Beth David 
Sisterhood/WRJ, and mail to: Debra Weinstein, 1637 Oakwood Drive, S-118, 
Penn Valley, PA 19072. Write Purim in the memo line. 

 For payment by Venmo or Paypal, contact Roberta Ruvin at reruvin@gmail.com.   

On the Donation list, please include my name as:   

______________________________________________ 

 


